
 ​Winter Mug Exchange​  
 
Dear Parents, 

On ​Wednesday, December 19th ​​our class will be participating in a ​Winter Mug 

Exchange and a Hot Cocoa Celebration​​. I am asking that each student, who wants to 

participate, bring in one new winter/holiday ceramic mug in a giftbag. The students will 

exchange mugs with their peers. The mug should cost no more than $3, and it should be 

able to be given to a boy or a girl.  

The holiday time is when people greet one another with good cheer. During our mug 

exchange, we will be discussing why it is important to treat people with love, respect, 

and kindness not only at the holiday time, but throughout the year.  

In the afternoon we will drink hot chocolate from our new mugs while enjoying a 

movie.  

I would love all children to be able to participate in the Winter Mug Exchange. 

Please sign below to show that you are aware of our Winter Mug Exchange and if your 

student will be participating. If you are unable to send a mug, but would like your child to 

still participate, please let me know by indicating below and a mug will be provided for 

your child. ​All mugs must be turned in by Tuesday, December 18th! ​​As always, if you 

have any questions or concerns, please email me or contact me by phone at the school. 

Thanks for your support! 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

I am aware of the of the winter Mug Exchange and my student will be 

participating.  

 

 


